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11/30/15 

 

Good day parents, 

 

Welcome back from a well-deserved and much needed Thanksgiving break. As we approach the end of 2015, we are 

also approaching the end of the fall semester.  Please keep in mind the following: 

 As the semester ends, your student's grades will be final.  Please be aware of your child's grades in all classes 

and if you are not satisfied with any grade please schedule a conference or a classroom visit before it is too 

late. 

 In lieu of our December PTCO meeting, we will have an academic night on December 15th from 4:30 PM - 

6:00PM. 

Redesigned SAT Info Sessions 

Parents of students in grades 6-12 are invited to learn about the redesigned SAT during six parent information nights 

scheduled around the district.  The College Board will share with parents the redesigned SAT that will begin in March 

2016, including the new system for scoring the SAT, the contents of the test, including the different test sections and 

specific types of questions students will be answering.   

 

In addition, the College Board will share student preparation opportunities that are free of charge offered through the 

College Board's website.  There will be a brief question and answer session at the conclusion of the event. 

 

Each location can accommodate 250 attendees and parents are invited to attend the session of their choice. Sessions 

will also be recorded and aired at a later date on FCSTV Cable Channel 24.  Sessions are listed below:  

 

-- Tri-Cities High School Auditorium - Tuesday, December 8, 2015 6:30-7:30 p.m.  

-- Roswell High School Auditorium - Thursday, December 17, 2015 6:30-7:30 p.m. 

 

 

If you have any questions please feel free to email me at JRainey@hapevillecharter.org or call me at 404-766-0101, 

ext. 1701. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mr. Rainey 
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